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Public Comments in Response to 60-Day FRN








































Two public comments were received in response to the 60-Day FRN, published on July 10, 2014, in the Federal Register July 10, 2014 Vol. 79, No. 132, pp. 39399-39400. 

Comment 1:  CDC’s Standard response was sent.
From: jean public [mailto:jeanpublic1@gmail.com] 
Sent: Saturday, July 12, 2014 1:51 PM
To: OMB-Comments (CDC); vicepresident@whitehouse.gov; americanvoices; INFO; media
Subject: Re: this should be shut down now - its smarmy at this point
PUBLIC COMMENT ON FEDERAL REGISTER
ITS TIME TO SHUT DOWN THIS PROGRAM. THE SHAM ARTISTS WILL COME OUT OF THE WALL AT ANY TIME FOR FREEBIES. ITS TIME TO SHUT DOWN THE PROGRAM. THIS WAS A LONG TIME AGO. ITS TIME TO SAY ENOUGH ALRLEADY. STOP LOADING THE TAXPAYERS FOREVER AND INTO ETERNITY. THIS COMMENT IS FOR THE PUBLIC RECORD. PLEASE ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT. JEANPUBLIC 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Comment 2:	These comments were related to language and questions asked in the applications for enrollment. These comments were reviewed and addressed, as appropriate, with guidance from the Office of General on requirements under the James Zadroga 9/11 Health and Compensation Act of 2010 for determining eligibility as well as required Program notices under the Privacy Act and HIPAA.
